Chris Kehoe

e — —— ——
From: Jim Annicchiarico <jim@croninengineering.net>

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 9:52 AM

To: Chris Kehoe

Cc: Patrick Bell; Cafo Boga

Subject: Pomona Development Subdivision

Chris,

Please accept this email to adjourn the Pomona Subdivision application until the December 2021 meeting as we need
additional time to address the Engineering review comments and obtain an easement for the proposed sanitary sewer
main connection.

Jim

ECEIVE

James C. Annicchiarico

Cronin Engineering, P.E., P.C.
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